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ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS  
 
 

Circular Letter No. 16-1689  
 
 

RE: New MWCIA Website 
 
 
Minnesota Workers’ Compensation Insurers Association, Inc. (MWCIA) is pleased to 
announce the release of our redesigned website on Monday, June 27, 2016.  The design 
incorporates many new features and is intended to encourage the use of our increased 
content and improved tools and functionality. 
 
The new website features our new logo and has an entirely new look and feel.  The website 
is responsively designed, providing ease of access and navigation from any of your mobile 
devices and tablets. 
 
We have also moved the most frequently accessed items directly to the home page and 
restructured the menu bar to help you find the information that is specific to your needs 
much more quickly.   
 
Notable sections: 
 

 “Online Training” modules which are available on the site now: 
Please sign up everyone in your office for the circular letters so they may be 
notified of new and useful training modules as they get added as well as any 
changes to our Minnesota Manuals. 
At different times throughout year we will be adding new and useful training 
modules.   

 Learning Center: 
The old “Comp Ask” section is now in the Learning Center navigation under FAQ. 

 Newsfeed:  
Circulars, newsletters, and feature articles are now combined in one convenient 
area. 

 
Applications from the current site will look and function as in the past and can still be 
accessed through the website.  An exception is that the Web Membership system has 
also been converted to a responsive design and sports a new and improved dashboard. 
 
For assistance with the website please call 952-897-1737 or email info@mwcia.org. 
 


